
You don't often get email from sterobinson@chp.ca.gov. Learn why this is important

From: Robinson, Steven@CHP <SteRobinson@chp.ca.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 10:01 AM
To: Price, Karl F@DOT <karl.price@dot.ca.gov>
Cc: CHP-EIR <EIR@chp.ca.gov>; OPR State Clearinghouse <State.Clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov>;
Abrahams, Kristen@CHP <Kristen.Abrahams@chp.ca.gov>; Castillo, Henry@CHP
<HJCastillo@chp.ca.gov>; Catano, Robert@CHP <RCatano@chp.ca.gov>; Joyner, Sarah@CHP
<SJoyner@chp.ca.gov>
Subject: ENVIRONMENTAL DOCUMENT REVIEW AND RESPONSE SCH# 2018031048

Mr. Price,

No impact to the West Los Angeles CHP Area’s local operations and/or public safety by SCH
#2018031048 was identified.

Steven Robinson, Sergeant, #16851
West Los Angeles CHP
6300 Bristol Parkway
Culver City, Ca 90230
310-642-3939 (office)
760-508-4760 (cell)
SteRobinson@chp.ca.gov

“Let each thing you would do, say, or intend, be like that of a dying person.”
Marcus Aurelius

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. It is
solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited and may violate
applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and
destroy all copies of the communication.
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